DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE EUGENE A, CONTI Jn.
GOVERNDOR SECRETARY

April 13, 2010

MEMORANDUM
TO: Division Engineers
FROM: J. Kevin Lacy, PE, Director of Mobility and Safety /—Z(

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Roundabout Brochures

We are enclosing copies of the recently printed Roundabout Brochures for you and
your staff to use at public meetings. This information was put together to help
provide a consistent message from all 14 Divisions and other Departments in DOT.
This particular flyer is accessible from the Roundabout TEPPL page at_. R—~3%
http://www.ncdot.org/doh/preconstruct/traffic/ teppl/Topics/ R38_br.pdf

As more of these technical brochures are developed, they will be accessed on the
Mobility and Safety main web page, as well as on any corresponding TEPPL page.
If you feel these brochures are beneficial to you and you would like to request
more copies, please contact Tammy Stewart at istewart@ncdot.gov. Otherwise,
please feel free to print from the link above when you need additional copies.

Additional brochures are being developed such as all-way stops and superstreet
brochures. Also, other brochures that have been developed over the years on
Traffic Engineering topics will also be accessible on the Mobility and Safety web
page as well. If you have any suggestions on other flyers you would like to see
developed. or if you notice a needed change to any of the existing marketing
information, please contact a member of the marketing work group listed below.

I wanted to express my appreciation to the following people for their continued
diligence on this marketing plan group: Kelly Becker, Greg Burns, Jim Dunlop,
Terry Hopkins, Drew Joyner, Lee Jernigan, Ed Lewis, Brian Mayhew, Meredith
McDiarmid, JoAnn Oerter, Carrie Simpson, Rob Stone, Shawn Troy, Tony Wyatt,
and especially Tammy Stewart who coordinated the group's efforts with the Public
Information Office.

JKL/TMH
ce: Deputy Division Engineers Division Operations Engineers
Division Maintenance Engineers Division Traffic Engineers
Regional Traffic Engineers Mobility and Safety Unit Heads
Greg Thorpe, PE Marketing Plan Committee Members
MAILING ADDRESS: TELEPHONE: 819-773-2800 LOCATION:
TRANSPORTATION MOSILITY AND SAFETY DIVISION FAX. 918-771-2745 750 NCRTH GREENFIELD PARKWAY
1561 Matl SErvICE CENTER GarnER NC 27529

RALEIGH NG 27699-1561 WEBSITE, WWW.NCDGOT.ORG



